
CITY OF ABERDEEN 
Council Work Session  

June 20, 2017 
 

Council Present:  Mayor Patrick McGrady 
  Councilwoman Sandra Landbeck 
  Councilman Timothy Lindecamp 
  Councilman Steven Goodin 
  Councilman Melvin Taylor  
 
Absent:  None 
 
Also Present:  Randy Robertson, City Manager 
  Phyllis Grover, Director of Planning & Community Development 
  Henry Trabert, Chief of Police 
  Kyle Torster, Director of Public Works 
  Parley Hess, City Engineer 
  Shawn Donald, Recording Secretary 
 
The Work Session began 5:35 p.m. in the second floor administrative conference room.   

Chief Trabert explained the possibility of moving Aberdeen dispatchers over to the new County 
Emergency Operations Center (EOC) which was built to house dispatch county-wide.  The goal 
would be to consolidate dispatching services under the direction and management of the County. 
Further consideration of costs, negotiations, and approval were needed from Harford County 
leaders. 
 
Mr. Robertson and Mr. Torster discussed the prospect of purchasing water from Havre de Grace.  
Current water agreements, engineering concepts, water charges, and associated costs were 
considered. 

Mr. Robertson and Mr. Hess reported on meetings held concerning the layout and design of the 
Middelton Road extension.  The Council considered the public benefits, business growth, and 
directed the City Manager concerning future negotiations. 
 
Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 


